
RUSSIAN JACK SPRINGS PARK 
MASTER PLAN

PUBLIC 
WORKSHOP #1
WEDNESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 27TH
(6-8PM)

WILLIWAW 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
1200 SAN ANTONIO STREET

Anchorage Parks and Recreation is updating the master plan 
for Russian Jack Springs Park and we want to hear from you!

Join us for the first in a series of workshops to learn about the project and to 
share your ideas for the future of the park.  Ideas and feedback from this 
workshop will help the Parks and Recreation Department prioritize future funding 
and improvements at the park.  

For more information and project updates 
visit us online... http://bit.ly/russianjack

Project Contact: 
Steve Rafuse, Sr. Park Planner
Anchorage Parks and Recreation 
P: (907) 343-4586    
E: rafusesj@muni.org


